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May 6, 1986

Alabam4 Power Company
ATTN:V Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:
,

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-348/85-15 AND 50-364/85-15

Thank you for your letter dated March 24, 1986 and April 2, 1986, which provided
: additional information concerning the implementation of your INP0 accredited
'

senior licensed operator upgrade program. We will evaluate this information and
provide resolution to unresolved item 348, 364/85-15-01 during future
inspections.

1 We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

; Sincerely,

!

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: /W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice'

President
dJ.D.Woodard,GeneralManager-

Nuclear Plant
I G. Hairston, III, General

Manager - Nuclear Support
/J.W.McGowan, Manager-SafetyAudit

d.andEngineeringReviewK. Osterholtz, Supervisor-Safety
Audit and Engineering Review

bec: RC Resident Inspector
.' Reeves, Project Manager, NRR |

J ocument Control Desk l
Jtate of Alabama
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